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Executive Meeting
January 10, 2018 - 10:00 AM - Wilberforce Legion
General Meeting
January 16, 2018 - Wilberforce Legion
Zem Zem 6.:00 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM
Ladies Welcome at all meetings

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK . . .

Greetings Nobles and Ladies

The December meeting was a most memorable evening
celebrating the Christmas season with a delicious turkey dinner
and with everyone singing carols in harmony with our guitar playing
Nobles. Also a beautiful solo by Noble Larry Donaldson.

As it is the season of giving, our club is giving to Rameses the
sum of $11,778.50 for the work of the Shrine. A hearty thank you to
allwho have worked so tirelessly in raising this amount.

Congratulations to Noble Barry Robb who will be Fezzed as our
Ambassador at the January meeting at the Temple. We wish him
well with his new duties.

Once again it has been a great privilege and honor to serve the
Club this past year as your President. Working with a group of
dedicated Nobles and Ladies has made my job easy and | thank
you very much. | know you will give our new President, Noble Jim
Burke and the Executive all the support thatis necessary.

Fraternally
Eric

“Fun Fellowship Working For Qur Rids”

URCOMING
EVENTS

February 5th
Trent Valley Shrine
Club
Installation of
Officers

February 17th,
1:30 PM
Rameses Financial
Meeting

June 7th - 10th
Spring Ceremonial
Orillia, ON

July 15th - 19th
Imperial Session
Daytona Beach, FI.




CCONMITTEESS

Public Relations
Charles MULLETT

Dinners
Ed OTTO

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Club Members

100 Miflion Dollar Club
Frank WILSON

Sick and Visiting
All Club Members

Lottery Tickets
Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Sean COOK
Ron MARK

Eric MUELLER
Frank WILSON

Cake Sales
Ron MARK
R. Paul JOHNSON
Todd GRAINGER
Wayne WIGGINS
Dean LINTON
Barry CROSS

Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON
Denver MAYHEW

Wayne ELSON

Float Theme Review
Hald ROBINSON
R. Paul JOHNSON
Wayne WIGGINS
Dean LINTON

Fund Raising ldeas
All Club Members

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dave BURTON
2nd Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON ( String-Bean)
Treasurer
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"FROM THE DESK
OF YOUR AMBASSADOR?”
Nobles and Ladies,

It has been a pleasure serving as your Ambassador during 2017. Noble
Barry Robb has been appointed your Ambassador for 2018 by our new
Potentate, lll. Sir Thomas W. Woodrow.

| am sure you will all join with me in welcoming Noble Barry as your new
Ambassador.

Anyone interested in curling? Please check the front inside page of the

Papyrus. The Whitefish Bonspiel is a real fun event.
A big thank you to all who took part in our club’s activities during 2017.

Cordially,
R. Paul Johnson

The Chaplain’s Corner

Message not available this month
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SICK AND VISITING
Lady Dolly MARLOWE still having health issues.
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“Fun Fellowship Working For Qur Rids”




President Noble Eric Mueller presenting
a donation to the President of
Wilberforce Legion Branch 624 John
Glassey for the use of their building for
our executive meeting thru out the year.

At the parade in Minden The Algonquin Shrine Club were
honoured by the Minden Lions Club as the "Best Community

Service Group Entry" with the Garry Holland Memorial

Trophy.President Noble Eric Mueller presented the trophy to

the club at our December meeting.

Elf, Lady Brenda wishing our
Ambassador Paul Johnson a very

Merry Christmas, at our December
meeting.
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